
 
 

 

September 2023 
 
 
Greetings, Chester Upland School District stakeholders: 
 
I am pleased to share exciting news with all of you regarding a new community partnership.  
Cornerstone Christian Ministries and Dr. Rodney Bradley and Friends Choir recently announced 
that two Main Street Elementary classrooms (Trina Bradley and Rashanha Tiller) have been 
chosen for sponsorship during the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
This partnership signifies far more than financial support; it represents a shared commitment to 
education, community, and the relentless pursuit of excellence. We wholeheartedly believe in 
the transformative power of education to mold young minds and inspire bright futures. This 
sponsorship provides us with additional resources, support, and opportunities that will 
undoubtedly enrich the educational experience of our students. 
 
We are honored to stand alongside the two teachers whose classrooms have been chosen to 
receive this sponsorship, as they continue to cultivate our young scholars minds.  
 
As we embark on the 2023-2024 school year, we are encouraged by this sponsorship and are 
hopeful that our students, and the entire school community will continue to work 
collaboratively for the Betterment of Our Students.  
 
Once again, thank you to Cornerstone Christian Ministries and Dr. Rodney Bradley and Friends 
Choir for this generous sponsorship, and congratulations to Trina Bradley and Rashanha Tiller.   
 
Here's to a year filled with growth, inspiration, and remarkable achievements. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Latrice N. Mumin, Ed. D., MBA  
Interim Superintendent of Schools, Chester Upland School District  
 


